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20th June 2019  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I’m pleased to be able to offer your child an opportunity to play in a friendly football match 

next Monday 24th June against Bysing Wood. 

This is a one-off friendly match to give your child an experience of representing the school 

against another team and will be good preparation should they make the football team next 

year. 

Mr Kidd and I will transport the boys to and from the match via the minibus, but you are 

welcome to spectate at Bysing Wood School should you wish. We will leave WJS at 

approximately 3pm and are aiming to be back here for collection by 4:30pm. 

If you could fill out the attached permission and hand it in to the office ASAP that would be 

fantastic! 

Kind Regards,  

Mr Peal 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give permission for my son …………………………..……………(name of child) to take 

part in the friendly football match at Bysing Wood School on Monday 24th June.  

I agree to my son/daughter receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, 

medical or surgical treatment including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered 

necessary by the medical authorities present (please contact the school if you require further 

information or explanation).  
 

SIGNED………………………………………….. DATE…………………………… 

Parent/Guardian 

Home Tel No………………………….Work…………………..Mobile…………….. 

If not available at the above, please state an alternative contact 

Name ………………………………….. Tel. No…………………………….. 


